
       
 

 

 

 

Hello Year 1,  

I hope you all had an amazing Christmas and wonderful New Year.  

I had a lovely break and went walking quite a lot with my family. One day in the holidays we 

managed to build a snowman! I also got hit with quite a few snowballs by my children!!!  

Did you have a chance to play in the snow or go for a walk? I really enjoyed looking at the 

beauty of the snow on the ground and lining the trees, it was ever so pretty and I am always 

thankful to God for providing such beauty.  

It is amazing how beautiful the world looks every day whether it is sunshine, rain or snow. Even 

though we cannot visit many places we can still thank God for all the things we can still do. 

What activities did you do during the holidays? Do you have any photographs you would like 

to share?  

Not being able to see all of you every day is hard. Mrs Edwards and I are missing all of your 

happy, smiling faces and your wonderful enthusiasm for learning. Mrs Edwards says she misses 

you all and is especially missing your giggles in the morning when she welcomes you into our 

tree house. She hopes you are all happy and keeping your lights shining. She also said she 

hopes you are all keeping up with your reading!    

We are missing teaching you all and we hope you are enjoying your Home Learning. You will 

be receiving a book that you can write in and use for your work. Please make sure you use 

your best handwriting, (Mrs Edwards and I would like to remind you to use correct letter sizes 

and write carefully on the line). Please write the date at the start of any work you do and stick 

any worksheets or photographs in really neatly. We look forward to seeing your beautiful work 

and we know we will be proud of all of you as I know you will continue to try your best and 

continue to keep your lights shining.  

We will keep sending you activities each week through the school website to help you keep 

up to date with your learning. Please do what you can but don’t worry if there are things you 

aren’t able to access or use. You parents and carers can email me at anytime and ask.  

h.courtney@leacofelancs.sch.uk 

Enjoy being with your family, read, relax, remember how special 

you are! 

We hope you are all keeping well and staying safe. We look 

forward to seeing your smiley faces on Zoom next week. 

Big hugs and lots of love, 

Miss Courtney and Mrs Edwards xxx 
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